DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
MANILA

June 29, 2017

- MEMORANDUM

FOR :  Secretary MARK A. VILLAR

This has reference to the Memorandum dated June 28, 2017 of Regional Director Ador G. Canlas,
DPWH Region VII, favorably endorsing the project modification of Cebu City District Engineering
Office under the FY2017 General Appropriations Act (GAA), to wit:

FROM TO
Locally-Funded Projects Locally-Funded Projects

LIP - Buildings and Other Structures - Multipurpose/Facilities | L1IP - Buildings and Other Structures -
Multipurpose/Facilities
IMPROVEMENT OF MULTI-PURPOSE BUILDING, BRGY. COGON

RAMOS, CEBU CITY CONSTRUCTION OF MULTI-PURPOSE BUILDING, BRGY, COGOM
RAMOS, CEBU CITY

Allocation -2 Million Allocation - P 2 Million

Physical Target - Physical Target - 1 building

Unit Cost - Unit Cost - - £ 2 Million / Building

JUSTIFICATION:

The modification is requested in order to correct the project work scope from improvement to
construction, considering that the said project is a new multi-purpose building facility.

Attached are the required documents such as Approved Program of Works, Approved Budget Cost
(ABC), Form for Evaluation of Modification Request (2017, version 2.1), Certificate of Availability of
Funds(CAF), BP 202, Justification, Approved GAA 2017 and Geo-tagged pictures.

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully recommended for
consideration and approval.
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